Dear Parents,

Admissions for Nursery to Std V is open for the Academic
Year 2023 - 2024.

Admission forms are available on the school website. It can
be downloaded and print can be taken.

Fee Concession will be given for First 100 parents.

Parents are requested to visit the school from 10.00 am to
3.00 pm for any queries regarding Admissions.

You can also contact on 7821899967, 7499024748



